
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 
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27/06/2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 would like to invite you to our parent/carer session for this half term.  As we missed last half term 

due to the limited number of weeks and SATs, we would like to invite you to join us for a full morning.  

 

Please join us on Tuesday 11th July at 9:00am.  We will walk to Cuckoo’s Hollow where we will make 

butterfly feeders and go on a minibeast hunt.  During the morning we will stop for a drink and snacks, and 

return to school for 11:30am.  Please feel free to bring any additional drinks/snacks for yourself and your 

child, as well as a blanket to sit on.  

 

Ideally, parents/carers will walk with us to and from the park to enable ratios to be met.  This may involve 

walking with your own child and one or two other children.  

 

If you are able to join us, please reply using the slip below so that we can ensure that our ratios are met for 

leaving school site. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill and the Year 2 team   Mrs D. Reynolds 

 

 

Year 2 Parent/Carer Session- Tuesday 11th July 

 

Name of child: ________________________________ 

 

I am *able /unable to attend the parent/carer session.  

 

 

I *will/will not be able to walk down with the class. 

 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ 


